
 

 

__________________________________________________________  

       

         18th January 2018 

Dear parents, 

 

Letters Sent Home this Week 

Netball Club -  Tournament -  Wednesday 24th January, Tring School 

Class 1/2/3 -  Spring Term Information Leaflet 

 

Science Week – 6th – 9th February – Exploring and Discovering 

We are all very excited and looking forward to this action packed week.  Science is 

vital to children’s learning as it develops pupils’ understanding of the world, nurturing 

their curiosity and teaching essential skills, including enquiry, observation, prediction, 

analysis, reasoning and explanation. 

 

Here are some of the fun activities we have organised: 

- a visit from Science Wizards who promise to spark the children’s imaginations 

with a range of hands-on activities 

- a visit from Ameyzoo and a chance for the children to meet some of their 

animals up close! 

- an opportunity to carry out a range of investigations 

- cross-curricular links with literacy 

Further details, including a competition, will be sent out next week. 

 

School Assembly – What is our Vision for our Children? 

We would like to invite you all to our School Assembly at 2.30pm on Monday 29th 

January. 

 

Parent Consultations 

Our Parent Consultations will take place on Wednesday 7th and Thursday 8th March.  

Further details and appointment booking forms will be sent out after half term. 

 

Message from “The Friends” 

Pamper & Prosecco Evening – Saturday 24th February, School Hall 

We are currently planning a “Pamper Night” on 24th February between 6pm and 9pm.  

There will be a range of 15 minute treatments to choose from (nails, facial, reiki, 

massage, reflexology and more), a 30 minute Yoga group session, Palm Reading, 

Pamper product stalls and refreshments.  Treatments will need to be booked in 

advance and will cost £5 each.  If this is of interest to you, please let your class rep 

know, as we will only go ahead if we can fill the treatment slots.  Of course, you can 

just come along for a drink and a chat too! 

 



 

 

Mighty Netball – Ages 1-11 

Please see attached flyer with further details, including 1 free “taster” session 

 

Class Information Letters 

These are now available to view on the website and give details of class topics, 

forthcoming events etc. for this term. 

 

Online Safety 

Please find attached the latest online safety newsletter from Herts for Learning. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Charis Geoghegan 

Headteacher 


